
 

Enabling Push-Notifications for Notices on Satchel One –  

A Guide for Parents and Students 

 

 

As well as weekly homework tasks, which will be recorded on Satchel One (formerly ‘Show My 

Homework’), students will also be able to view notices which have been posted by teachers at the 

school.  

These may include reminders about: sports fixtures, specific equipment needed for particular courses 

and lessons, trip reminders, charity days and other school events.  

So that students are prepared for the school day and any upcoming events that may affect them, it is 

important that notifications are activated on their student account. 

Guidance about how to do this are listed below: 

 

1.) 

 

 



2.) 

 

 

Further video guides and articles about the use of Satchel one can be found here: 

Students | Satchel Help Center (satchelone.com)  

Parents | Satchel Help Center (satchelone.com) 

https://help.satchelone.com/en/collections/1695417-students
https://help.satchelone.com/en/collections/1695420-parents

